
 

Landowner Appreciation Dinner     
     

 

     Please join us while we celebrate our landowners!  

There will be a landowner appreciation dinner on April 

13th 2019 at  the Gerry Rodeo Grounds, cocktail hour 6-

7pm with dinner to follow. Please come and show your 

appreciation to them.  Cost of dinner will be $20.00 per 

person, beverages will be available.  If it weren’t for them 

we wouldn’t be able to enjoy our sport locally with family 

and friends.  Please respond by April 3
rd

 either by e-mail 

dcornell1104@gmail.com  or phone/text 716-640-4800.  

Those of you that are trail captains, encourage your 

landowner to attend. 

    We have already sent out personnal invitations to all 

of our 108 landowners inviting them at no charge. 

 

Thank You 
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